
Manager’s Report April 2023 

Regular bookings are ongoing, Renew are hopeful their session will extend into the afternoon, TBC in 
May. This is a huge asset to both the local community and the Hub. The Ripon Arms are making good 
use of the building for the upcoming beer festival and comedy night. 

Occasional hire is reasonably steady but I would like to create a poster to use as advertising on local 
Face book pages to look to increase this (we don’t have access to our own FB page anymore) and I 
feel we could be losing out on bookings. 

The brown bin is now in place in the storage area. 

We have has some very positive feedback, an occasional hirer recently used the building for her 
mother’s wake and was very impressed with our facilities. 

Hallmaster invoicing seems to have rolled out well and by the time of this meeting the Clerk should 
be able to confirm if payments are being made and comment on how this system has improved 
tracking payments etc.  

There are no new health and safety issues to report. 

 

 

 

 


